
Visiting team of doctors give lectures in department 

 

A visiting team of doctors with neurosurgical bias visited the department on 26th 
February, 2015 and gave lectures to the MMed neurosurgery students. 

The team of three were from the Yashoda Hospital, Hyderabad, India, Dr. Ravi S. 
Reddy, a consultant Neurosurgeon and Spine Surgeon, Dr. Sachin S. Marda a Surgical 
Oncologist and Gokul P. Kumar.   Dr. Reddy, team leader, specialised in radio-surgery 
and was invited to Kenya by the Kenya Medical Association to give lectures as well as 
question and answer session in radio-surgery and neurosurgical problems/disease. 

The objective of the talk to our students was to expose neurosurgical senior house 
officers to the discipline of radio-surgery.  This service is currently not available in 
Kenya. 

After the talk he invited senior house officers interested to visit his centre for practical 
exposure to neurosurgery. 

The visiting team later held an evening CPD session for the Nairobi Division of KMA on 
the same topic and on Friday 27th the same in Eldoret 

 


